
  

 

 

 

1 September 2016 

  

Australian Securities Exchange Limited  

20 Bridge Street  

SYDNEY NSW 2000  

  

 

HALF YEAR RESULTS DELAYED 

  

The directors of Chapmans Ltd (ASX:CHP) (Company) wish to advise that the planned release of the 

Half Year Results has been delayed. 

 

The delay has been caused by the adoption of a new accounting policy, whereby CHP will be 

considered an investment entity for the purposes of the accounting standards. As a result, the Half 

Year results will not be released until next week. 

 

Pursuant to the ASX Listing Rules trading of CHP shares will be suspended until the accounts are 

lodged.  

 

Yours Faithfully  

CHAPMANS LIMITED  

  

Peter Dykes  

Executive Chairman  
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